
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 18, 2025  
 
 
Ms. Nancy Dippell 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Ms. Dippell: 
 
The tariff sheet listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) was filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on July 18, 2025: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 8th Revised Sheet No. 56th  Revised Sheet No. 56 
  

This tariff sheet is being issued July 18, 2025 to become effective on and after August 17, 2025.   
 
This revision corrects an inadvertent typographical error in the Rate 3M Large General Service Customer 
Charge rate applicable to winter billing months.  No customers have been billed under the erroneous rate, and 
this change will ensure that all customers are billed in accordance with the Stipulation and Agreement approved 
by the Commission in File No. ER-2024-0319. 
 
 
The proposed tariffs were shared with Staff, prior to filing.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer S. Moore 
 
Jennifer S. Moore 


